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Dear Mr. Miller:

This is to inform you of two organizational changes in
the Nuclear Engineering Department at North Carolina State Uni-
versity. The position of Head of the Nuclear Engineering Depart-
ment is now held by Dr. Paul J. Turinsky, and the position of
Director of the Nuclear Reactor Program is now held by Dr. Robert
G. Cockrell. Dr. Turinsky replaces Dr. Thomas S. Elleman, and
Dr. Cockrell replaces James R. Bohannon, Jr. The Atlanta Region
II office was advised of these changes several months ago by
telephone.

We would appreciate it if you would see that the appro-
priate mailing lists are corrected.

Sincerely yours,
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Robert G. Cockrell

RGC:1pe Director,
Nuclear Reactor Program

cc: Dr. Paul J. Turinsky
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly,

Director, Region II
Mr. R. Carter,

Project Manager, Washington, D.C.
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